
 
Press release: 
 

Colorado to host 5280 Challenge 

The inaugural 5280 Challenge for athletes with physical disabilities and visual impairments will be held 

June 2, 2013 at Cherry Creek High School in Greenwood Village.  The competition is open to all athletes 

with a physical disability, ages 6 through adult in the Rocky Mountain Region and beyond.  Athletes will 

compete in track and field and have the opportunity for regional classification.  The cost is $35 per athlete 

and registration is available at 5280challenge.com. 

 

For more information about the event, or to volunteer, please contact Tom Southall at 303.378.4903 or 

5280challenge@gmail.com.  You can also visit 5280challenge.com for more information. 

 

5280 Challenge is sponsored by Colorado Sports for the Physically Challenged, a 501(c) (3) organization. 


